



Wednesday 24th September 2025













Christmas Jumper Swap Shop

Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, apologies for the early mentioning of the word 'Christmas'! This year, as part of our commitment to recycling and reducing waste, the School Parliament will be holding a Christmas Jumper Swap Shop on Monday 1st December. We are reaching out to ask for your support!

We are looking for donations of pre-loved Christmas jumpers and t-shirts of all sizes, including baby and adult for our swap shop event.

Any child that brings in a jumper will be invited to choose a free jumper/t-shirt from our 'swap shop' on 1st December, subject to availability. Unfortunately, although we will do our best to ensure all children who donate are able to take a different jumper home, a suitable swap cannot be guaranteed. Please also note that once an item has been donated, we will be unable to return it.

Any items remaining after the swap will be on sale, alongside any adult size jumpers, at the end of the school day on 2nd December, from the playground Cabin.

Further details will follow closer to the time; however, in the meantime please start looking in the wardrobe for donations! Donations can be brought into school any time from now.

On the theme of recycling and reusing, we are also always grateful for donations of pre-loved school uniform items for our eco-rail. If you have anything that your child has outgrown, please drop it to the office.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Miss Evans and the School Parliament team